
Chartwell This Week, October 17-21, 

   
 

Please remember to conduct a health assessment with your child prior to sending them to school. 
Please see here for more information.

   
 
Monday 

• Division 1, 2, 3 to Camp Jubilee 
o 8am Parents to drop off students at Cates Park in North Vancouver 
o 3:10pm Parents to pick up students at Cates Park  

• Candy donations still needed – see below 
 
Tuesday 

• Hot Lunch 

• 7pm CPAC General Meeting 

• 7:45am Grade 7 Volleyball practice 

 

Wednesday  

• Hot Lunch 
 
Thursday  

• Hot lunch 

 
Friday 

• Provincial Pro D Day (school not in session) 
 
Upcoming Events: 

• October 28th: Photo Retake Day 

o  Please use the QR Code on the form sent home with your child to view their pictures from the 

original date. 

• October 28th: Family Halloween Dance and Carnival in the evening 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Information: CPAC News  
Hot Lunch 
We hope the students are enjoying their hot lunch orders. Please remember to send your child with reusable 
cutlery as the office will no longer be able to provide this to students. If you have any feedback, please send to 
our Hot Lunch Chair at chartwellhotlunch@outlook.com 
 

October General Meeting 

Please join us for our first CPAC meeting of the school year and our first in person meeting in over 2 and half 

years! We are looking forward to seeing lots of new and familiar faces in person.  

Babysitting will be available. 

  
Halloween Candy Donations 

We still need lots of donations of pre-packaged fun size candy for our Halloween Carnival. Please send in with 

your student and have them drop off into the box outside of the office - thank you in advance! 
 
Our annual Halloween Dance returns this year!!!   

https://westvancouverschools.ca/chartwell-elementary/
mailto:chartwellhotlunch@outlook.com


   
 

   
 

On Friday October 28th the CPAC will once again be hosting a Halloween Carnival from 6-8pm in the school 
gym. We are so excited to be able to bring this much-loved tradition back to the Chartwell community.  
There is a huge amount of work that goes into organizing this event. Our committee chairs Brenda Weeks and 
Maria Sanchez need the help of a team of volunteers to plan & execute it successfully so if you would like to 
get involved, please sign up here or e-mail them directly at Bd571@yahoo.com / marycgk1@gmail.com. 
 
Baby Gear Drive 
Help support families in need by donating your gently used baby gear. Please visit: BGR '22 _ Initiatives - 
District of West Vancouver October 2022.pdf 
 

West Vancouver Youth Hub 

The West Vancouver Youth Hub is offering some group sessions that will focus on Health Relationships and 

Skill Building 

Please visit: 

RiseUP Parenting_WV Youth Services_PRINTVersion.pdf 

RiseUP Youth_ WVYouth Services_PRINTVersion.pdf  

 

Pumpkin Fest 

Please see link PF_2022_poster_8.5x11.pdf for more information. 
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